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 WILSON

Pressurized
House Plant
Insect Spray

DOMESTIC

REG. NO. 13179 P.C.P. ACT

GUARANTEE:  
Tetramethrin    0.250% 
Resmethrin     0.106%

Easy-to-use spray controls aphids, mites, whiteflies 
on all house plants.

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN

CAUTION      FLAMMABLE     EXPLOSIVE

150 g

NU-GRO IP INC.
10 Craig St.
Brantford, ON

N3R 7J1

DIRECTIONS:  Shake well before use.  Wilson's low-toxicity
House Plant Insect Killer may be used on potted plants or in
small gardens and greenhouses.  Use can in upright position. 
Ensure valve points toward surface to be sprayed.  Hold at
least 1/2 METRE FROM PLANTS and 1 METRE FROM SURFACES WHICH
MAY STAIN.  Spray in short bursts and allow mist to drift onto
both upper and lower surfaces of leaves.  Very little spray is
needed to kill insects.  Do not over-spray.  Repeat as
necessary.



Kills Aphids, Cyclamen Mites, Two Spotted Mites (Red Spiders),
Whiteflies on African Violet,  Azalea, Begonia, Calceolaria,
Cineraria, Chrysanthemum, Cyclamen, Daffodil, Dieffenbachia,
Euonymus, Fuchsia, Gardenia, Geranium, Gloxinia, Hibiscus,
Hoya, Hyacinth, Ivy, Jerusalem Cherry, Lantana, Lily, Maranta,
Marigold, Orange, Pepperonia, Petunia, Rose, Snapdragon,
Tulip, Zinnia.

PRECAUTIONS:  KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN.  Avoid breathing
spray mist.  Avoid contact with skin, eyes, clothing, feed and
food.  Remove pets, birds and cover aquariums and food
utensils before spraying.  Do not spray edible plants.  Avoid
Freezing.

Contents under pressure.  Do not puncture or incinerate can. 
Do not use near heat or store at temperatures above 50°C.

FIRST AID: If on skin, wash with soap and water.  If in eyes,
flush with water.  If inhaled or ingested, contact a poison
control centre or obtain medical attention. Take container,
label or Product name and P.C.P. Reg. No. with you when
seeking medical attention.

DISPOSAL: When container is empty, press valve to release all
remaining pressure.  Wrap and discard empty container in
household garbage.
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This label transcript service is offered by the Pest
Management Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching
for label information.  This service and this information do
not replace the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not
provide any guarantee or assurance that the information
obtained through this service is accurate, current or correct,
and is therefore not liable for any loss resulting, directly
or indirectly, from reliance upon this service.
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